
VACANCY NOTICE

Director of Facilities

The Wilmington School District is currently seeking applicants for a job vacancy 
within the Facilities Department. Successful candidates should possess strong 
mechanical ability in building maintenance and repair work. Technical trade 
training &/or work experience in areas such as electrical, HVAC, carpentry, 
mechanics, plumbing/pipe fitting, etc. would also be desirable. The director of 
facilities is responsible for overseeing the daily operation of the facilities and 
maintenance department and to ensure the smooth operation of work orders for 
all buildings. The director will also be responsible for planning, leading, 
managing, directing and guiding the maintenance/custodial staff. The Director of 
Facilities is responsible for keeping the District’s equipment in such a state of 
operating excellence that they present no problems or interruptions to the 
educational program. 

Start Date: Summer 2024

Employment Status: Full-time, non-union, 12-month position

Salary & Benefits: Commensurate with abilities, skills & prior work experience of 
final candidate

Interested applicants should submit questions and inquiries to:

Kevin Feeney
Superintendent
Wilmington School District 
209u Wildcat Court
Wilmington, IL 60481

kfeeney@209u.net
815.926.1751

A COPY OF THIS NOTICE WAS PROVIDED BY Kevin Feeney, 
SUPERINTENDENT - DISTRICT 209-U ON January 24, 2024.  
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